From: Richard Ball

To: Leann Nguyen
Date: March 30, 2015

Subject: FCC File 0046-EX-RR-2015

Message:

Ms. Nguyen:

As confirmed in a separate email to Mr. Ken Stowe today, and in further reply to your inquiry dated March
6, 2015 (Ref. 27132), this is to confirm that the &quot;alternate&quot; stop buzzer number is still the
following:

- BAE Systems Emergency Services Center phone number - (603) 885-3842

This number remains the appropriate back-up Stop Buzzer in the event that Mr. Ball's cell phone is not
within range during business hours or if there is an after-hours inquiry. BAE Systems is in the process of
confirming the procedures with the ESC so that any Stop Buzzer inquiries are appropriately handled.

| believe that this reply now fully responds to your inquiry under Ref. 27132. However, please let me
know if you require any additional information with respect to your inquiry under Ref. 27132.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems



